
 

03/02/2011 
 

To Whom It May Concern 
 
I wish to extend our heartiest welcome and appreciation for the establishment of an Interfaith 
Harmony Week by the UN. 
 
Our work and endeavours to realise a dream of love woven among the many faiths and cultures in 
the world has borne fruit in this resolution. 

 
Much hard work continues among Faith leaders and the congregants and with this type of 
inspiration much more could be achieved. It’s now for member states to extend their cooperation 
in establishing worthwhile activities during this week in February and bring the joy of true love to 
the world. 
 
The Canadian Council of Imams was established 19 years ago to liaison among Muslims and the 

three layers of government and the interfaith communities in Canada and abroad. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
  

Yours humbly, 

Habeeb Alli 

Secretary 

Canadian Council of Imams 

POB 41551, 1711 Mc Cowan Rd., Toronto, Ontario, Canada, M1S 5G8 

hab2u@hotmail.com 416 823 1738 

www.canadiancoucilofimams.com 
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